
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update for CPS Providers: 
Second Session 

Due to limited capacity, ODP will repeat the March 17th webinar for CPS 
providers. Please join Deputy Secretary, Kristin Ahrens and Director of Policy 

& Quality Management, Jeremy Yale as they present information for CPS 
Providers related to the Coronavirus (COVID-19).  The 30-minute webinar will 

provide all providers with important information on strategies related to 
prevention and mitigation. 

March 18, 2020 at 7:30am 

 

Please note: This is a repeat of the March 17th Webinar 

Please be considerate of space and allow those who could not attend the 
March 17th session first priority. The webinar will be posted on 

the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Updates page on MyODP within 3 hours. 
 

REGISTER 

NOTICE: This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a specific 

individual(s) and purpose. Any inappropriate use, distribution or copying is strictly 

prohibited. If received in error, notify the sender and immediately delete the message. 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.myodp.org%2Fmod%2Fpage%2Fview.php%3Fid%3D26808&data=02%7C01%7Cc-ahightow%40pa.gov%7C2b91022408a14f35238f08d7caadf861%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637200720855892128&sdata=5Bsy%2BRaKODRCtixBV3xoySAGm0lC5bZQheuZe3%2FnjdA%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fattendee.gotowebinar.com%2Frt%2F4739049452967170059&data=02%7C01%7Cc-ahightow%40pa.gov%7C2b91022408a14f35238f08d7caadf861%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637200720855902118&sdata=V%2BXA7pABcDDdfAVBnlw4cplD1ji6DIf26MWILr5eeJ0%3D&reserved=0

